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Mr. Evan Low 
Senator for California Senate District 28
P.O. Box 942849
Room 4126
Sacramento, CA 94249-0028

 
RE: 	DPSFV Supports Assembly Bill 2943 [Unlawful Business Practices: Sexual Orientation Change Efforts]
   
Dear Assembly Member Low:

Please note for the record that last night the Executive Board of the Democratic Party of the San Fernando Valley (DP/SFV) voted unanimously to support Assembly Bill 2943.  To provide some background on our organization, DP/SFV was founded in 1978 and chartered by the Los Angeles County Democratic Central Committee.  Our organization is the coordinating body for a coalition of twenty-one Democratic Clubs located in the six Assembly Districts (38, 39, 43, 45, 46, and 50) which are wholly or partially in the San Fernando Valley.

The DP/SFV Political Action Committee met last month to discuss Assembly Bill 2943 and voted unanimously to recommend that the DP/SFV Executive Board support this important piece of legislation.  The Political Action Committee noted that Assembly Bill 2943 would make it unlawful for any individual to advertise, offer for sale, or sell services constituting sexual orientation changes efforts to an individual in a transaction intended to result or that results in the sale or lease of goods or services to any consumer.  

Thank you for introducing this important piece of legislation and for your work on behalf of all Californians.  Please feel free to contact me if our organization may be of any further assistance in supporting this important piece of legislation.  We hope to see it signed into law soon.

Sincerely,  


Shanna Ingalsbee 
Chair of the Democratic Party of the San Fernando Valley 

cc:	Senators Atkins, Beall, Galgiani, Lara, and Wiener.
	Assembly Members Cervantes, Eggman, and Gloria.
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